
                                                                   Date: 25th July, 2019 

STATE INSTITUTE OF HOSPITALITY MANAGEMENT 

KOZHIKODE -673005 

Notification: Employment opportunity at Australia 

 Recent meeting held at Trivandrum between the high level officials from 

the Northern Territory, Government of Australia and Government of Kerala 

explored the possibility of professionals from Kerala meeting the existing 

skill gap in the Northern Territory of Australia. 

It was indicated that hospitality sector is one of the key sectors in which 

jobs are available. Hence the alumni who are interested in working in 

Northern Territory of Australia must send an e-mail to the Principal 

sihmcalicut@gmail.com on or before 27th July, 2019. 

The details to be furnished are:  

1 ) Name: 

2 ) Year of passing: 

3 ) Presently working as ( designation ): 

4 ) Address of the current employer: 

5 ) Educational Qualification – U. G /   P.G: 

6) Contact Number: 

7) E mail id: 


